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l. At its l4l9th meeting, on 12 December 1970, the Fifth ComBittee, in compliance 

with rule 154 of the rules of procedure of the General Assembly, considered the 

statement by the Secretary-General (AjC.5/l359) on the administrative and financial 

implications of draft resolution C recorrmoended by the First Committee (A/8250, 

paragraph 21). 

2. Under the terms of paragraph l of the draft resolution, the General Assembly 

would endorse the recomroendations and decisions contained in the report of the 

Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space.l/ In this report, the Committee 

talces note with appreciation of the report of the Expert on Applications of 

Space Technology9 and endorses its recommendation in regard to technical panels 

and fellowships. 

3. In his statement (A/C.5/l359), the Secretary-General estimated at $15,000 the 

costs of travel and subsistence of the Expert and one staff member to attend four 
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technical panels and to visit a number of countries in Asia and Africa durir,g 1971 

for the purpose of assessing the requirements of developing countries concerning 

specific requests for practical space applications and ways CJf meeting them. 

4. In an CJral Etatement, the Chairman CJf the AdvisCJry CCJmmittee CJn Administrative 

and Budgetary Questions indicated that, in the view CJf the Advisory Committee, the 

level of resources to be :r.1ade available for staff travel on official business in 

1971 should mal:e it possible for the Secretary-General tCJ implement the draft 

resolution wi thCJut the need for additional credits. Accordingly, the Ad vi SCJry 

CCJmmittee recCJmmended that the General Assembly be infCJrmed that no additional 

appropriation would be required should it adCJpt the draft resolution. 

5. The Fifth Committee decided, without objection, to inform the General Assembly 

that, should it adopt draft resoluti::m C recommended by the First Conlitli ttee 

(A/8250, paragraph 21), no additional appropriation wCJuld be required in the 

budget for the financial year 1971. 
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